
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Utilities Asset Manager 
 
REFERENCE: E859 
 
DATE: 17th June 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Coastal Pipeline  
 
 

 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Joseph Thomas and I received an invitation to speak to the Motueka Community 
Board about the Coastal Pipeline. 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
I wish to advise the Motueka Community Board that there is going to be a full Council 
Workshop held later this year, which the Motueka Community Board will be invited to 
attend.  At this point in time as all the information is not finalised, I feel that it would 
not be productive to discuss this issue now. 
 
I will contact the Motueka Community Board as soon as the Workshop date is 
finalised. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J Cuthbertson 
Utilities Asset Manager 
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